Black Mountain Sand Weld LLC
500 Main St. Suite 1200, Fort Worth, TX 76102
(817) 698-9901

January 12, 2021

Peter Hays

Environmental Protection Specialist
1313 Sherman St.

Denver, CO 80203

RE: Withdrawal of M-2018-051 & AM-01 Applications

Mr. Hays,

Black Mountain would like to request a formal withdrawal of our M-2018-051 application and such
amendment. We would like to thank you, Staff, and the Board for all the work and support on this project.
We hope to reapply in the near future with a more economical sand mining project with the Colorado
Division of Reclamation, Mining, and Safety. With Covid, we have had to adjust our project to better meet
the needs of the industry and we feel it's best to reapply with a new scope of work. We look forward to a
new year with new opportunities with the State.

Sincerely,

Rhett Benn
CEO

CC: Brittany Schamaun, Black Mountain
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Brittany Schamaun <brittany.schamaun@blackmtn.com> Tue, May 11, 2021 at 9:31 AM
To: "Hays - DNR, Peter" <peter.hays@state.co.us>

Peter,

Please see our signed withdrawal letter attached. Thanks for following up. We see several changes needed for our mine
boundary so we think it will be easier to redo the process rather than get a continuation on the current plan and have to

change down the road.

Thanks again!

[Quoted text hidden]

ﬂ Peter Hays_Withdrawl Application.pdf
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